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Criminal Justice Program Welcomes  

NJ Judiciary Officials 
 

Wayne, NJ – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – Passaic County Technical Institute’s (PCTI) Criminal 

Justice students received a treat from the New Jersey Judiciary when officials came to speak about the 

public education initiative.  Seniors learned about various facets of court operations through the 

personal experiences and PowerPoint presentations of Judiciary Hearing Officer Felix Sanjurjo and 

Judiciary Chief EEO/AA Officer Bobby Battle. The ultimate goal of the visitation was to open a 

dialogue with students about possible job opportunities.  

 

At the event’s conclusion, Bobby Battle had this to say about his visitation to the prestigious high 

school, “Students such as yours are the future leaders in our society. From my perspective, the future 

of our society will be in good hands because of the caliber of students being educated at Passaic 

County Technical Institute.” 
 

 
 
Photo Caption: Bobby Battle, Judiciary Chief EEO/AA Officer, speaks with PCTI senior 
Criminal Justice students about career opportunities in the New Jersey Judiciary. 
 
 

 


